North L
Seabrook, NH 03874
l Telephone (603)474-8521
At antlc Facsimile (603,474-2887

Energy Service Corporation Ted C. Feigenbaum

& Senior Vice President and
Chief Nuclear Officer
NYN:92152

sovember 3, 1992

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D ( 20558

Attention Document Control Desk
Relerences Facility Oprerating License Ko, NPF86, Dockel Noo 50-443

Subject License Amendment Request 92-04; Proposed Revision to the Requirement for
the Or rations Manager to Maintain a Senior Reactor Operator License

Gentlemen

North Atlantic Energy Service Corporat.on (North Atlantic) has enclosed License
Amendment Keguest 9204, This License Amendm<nt Reguest is submitted pursuant to
LOCFRS0 90 and is distributed pursuant to 10CFRS0.4

This License Amendment Request proposes changes to the Seabrook Station Technical
Specilications to revise the current reguirement for the Operations Manager to hold a senior
reactor operator hcense. The proposed Technical Specification will require the Operations
Manager (o either hold or have held a seni 1 reactor operator license at Seabrook Station,
The requirement for the Assistant Operations Manager to maintain a senior reactor operalor
license would rematn unchanged. This proposed changy will enhance the effective operation
of the tacility by enabling the Operations Manager ‘o devote moere atteation to the
maoagerin responsibilities of i position and to ensuring that the Station is operated safely
and in accordance with the requirements of the Seabrook Station Operating License.

License Amendment Request 92-04 has been reviewed and approved by the Station
Operation Review Committee and the Nuclear Safety Avdit Review Committee

As discussed in the enclosed License Amendment Requesi, Section V, the proposed
changes ave been determined not to involve a significant hazards consideration pursuant to
the standards of 10CFRS50.92 A copy of this letter and the enclosed irense Awmendment
Request have been forvarded to the State of New Hampshire State Lis,.on Officer pursuzat
to 10CFRS0.91(h)

North Atlantic requests NRC review of License Amendment Reguest 92-04 and
issuance of a license «mendment by April 7, 1993 (see enclosed License Amendment ‘
Reguest, Section V1) I‘»‘
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission November 3, 1092
Attention: Document Control Desk Puge two

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Terry L.
Harpster, Director of Licensing Services at (603) 474.9821 cxtension 2765,

Very

Ted C, Feige
Enclosure
TCEMIM/ et

Ot Mi. Thomas T. Martin
Regional Administrator
United States Nuclesr Regulatory Commission
Region |
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, FA 19406

Me. Gordon E. Edison, St. Project Manager
Project Directorate 1-3

Division of Reactor Projects

United Statee Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 208585

M1, Noel Dudley

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
P.O. Box 1149

Seabrook, NH 03874

Mr, George L. tverson, Directot

New Humpshire Office of Emergency Management
107 Pleasant Steet

Concord, NH 03301




